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After preliminary review by the Company’s management based on the management

accounts of the Company, the Directors of the Company wishes to inform the

shareholders of the Company and the potential investors that it is expected to record

a considerable reduction in operating profit margin (before taking into account

offering expenses and change in fair value of convertible redeemable preferred

shares) for the fourth quarter of the year ended 31 December 2011 as compared to

that for the first three quarters, primarily due to a combination of the following: (i)




